
 

Ron & Mikel Ann Pritz (One Challenge) - Praise 
be to God for sustaining Ron as he gave his 
seminar on Christian Leadership at the school in 
Manila where Ron earned his PhD. He was fighting 
a sinus infection and almost lost his voice but was 
able to complete the teaching. The president of the 
school sat in on much of the teaching, and in 
thanking Ron said, “I now realize that teaching from 
the Bible must be our foundation.” 
 
Chris & Margaret Segrest (Navigators) - Effective 
March 1st, became the new Nav20s Directors for 
Austin. They are still continuing to invest in seniors 
at UT but their main focus is on young 
professionals to help them live out the Great 
Commission right where they are. The Navigators 
leadership has recognized the importance of 
raising up disciples in our major cities in order to 
reach out to our increasingly diverse nation. The 
idea is to gather all the Nav staff in the city to 
collaborate and pray together, thus creating 
synergy and community.

Ron & Mikel Ann Pritz (One Challenge) - Praise 
be to God for sustaining Ron as he gave his 
seminar on Christian Leadership at the school in 
Manila where Ron earned his PhD. He was fighting 
a sinus infection and almost lost his voice but was 
able to complete the teaching. The president of the 
school sat in on much of the teaching, and in 
thanking Ron said, “I now realize that teaching from 
the Bible must be our foundation.” 
 
Chris & Margaret Segrest (Navigators) - Effective 
March 1st, became the new Nav20s Directors for 
Austin. They are still continuing to invest in seniors 
at UT but their main focus is on young 
professionals to help them live out the Great 
Commission right where they are. The Navigators 
leadership has recognized the importance of 
raising up disciples in our major cities in order to 
reach out to our increasingly diverse nation. The 
idea is to gather all the Nav staff in the city to 
collaborate and pray together, thus creating 
synergy and community.

Ron & Mikel Ann Pritz (One Challenge) - Praise 
be to God for sustaining Ron as he gave his 
seminar on Christian Leadership at the school in 
Manila where Ron earned his PhD. He was fighting 
a sinus infection and almost lost his voice but was 
able to complete the teaching. The president of the 
school sat in on much of the teaching, and in 
thanking Ron said, “I now realize that teaching from 
the Bible must be our foundation.” 
 
Chris & Margaret Segrest (Navigators) - Effective 
March 1st, became the new Nav20s Directors for 
Austin. They are still continuing to invest in seniors 
at UT but their main focus is on young 
professionals to help them live out the Great 
Commission right where they are. The Navigators 
leadership has recognized the importance of 
raising up disciples in our major cities in order to 
reach out to our increasingly diverse nation. The 
idea is to gather all the Nav staff in the city to 
collaborate and pray together, thus creating 
synergy and community.





KATY BIBLE CHURCH

Lead Pastor:  Matt Mancini
Associate Pastor:  Matt Lear

2500 Avenue D, Katy, Texas 77493

Mail: P.O. Box 594, Katy, Texas 77492
Office: (281) 391-7284     Fax: (281) 391-1910

www.katybible.org
office@katybible.org

Adults w/out Children at Home:        P. Ron McDonnel    
          Fellowship Hall - Middle Section 

Adults w/ Children at Home:       Mark Shalkowski 
            Fellowship Hall - Front Section 

Young Adults:          Joshua Martinez 
             Fellowship Hall - Back Section 

High School:      Ben Tharp       Portable Building 

Junior High:       P. Matt Lear       Room 302 

4th-5th Grade:   Alex Harris       Library 

1st-3rd Grade:  Terry & Cathy Smith  Room 201 

Preschool:        David & Jean Roberts  Room 205

Deacon on Duty:      Ron Mattson 

2018 - “Holy Land Tour”  
Please see Robert Lancaster if interested  
 

March 29th - April 4th: Trip guide will be here 

OTHER NEWS 
MAP Team Meeting (12:30pm)       TODAY 

Elders Meeting (7:00pm)                   March  21st  

VOLUNTEER SERVICE NEEDS 

Sun. Facilities Assistance:       Ron Mattson

Fellowship Hour Food Rotation:     Krista Lear

Nursery Workers:                  Cathy Smith



March 19, 2017

Opening Prayer & 
Announcements

    -- Elder Matt Lear

Call to Worship:      Ephesians 1:3-14

“Indescribable” 
“The Compassion Hymn”
“Be Thou My Vision” - Hymn #382
 

Message: “Burden Bearing 101”
Galatians 6:1-5 – Pastor Matt Mancini

“No Longer I”

Offering

“Jesus Paid It All” 

***Please join us for fellowship and snacks 
in the coffee room, following Sunday 
morning worship.

Nursery Volunteers
8:45am – Valerie Cross & Alexa Adams

10:15am – Sherri Lancaster & Cathy Smith

Tonight:   Triple Points Night 

In need of ‘Listeners’ - A ‘Listener’ 
is someone who hears the children 
recite their Scriptures and assist 
them in comprehending the 
passages.

Saturday’s -  
Men’s Prayer Meeting at 
7:00am 

Small Group Study  “The Book of Jonah” 
Wednesdays at 7:00pm - 8:30pm 
Girls at KBC  
Guys at the Mancini’s  

April 5th - “Service Night” 
We will be meeting at our normal 
time and assisting Teresa 
Mancuso organize clothes for the 
Pregnancy Help Center.

Wednesday 
Mattson - 7:00pm    
Phone:  (281) 391-1943 
Fontenot/McDonnel - 7:00pm 

Thursday 
Mancini - 6:30pm 
Juergens/Lagerstrom - 6:30pm 
Phone: (281) 665-2553 
Ritter/Shalkowski - 7:00pm

Thursday’s at 9:45am  
 Ladies Bible Study  
“Seeing the Attributes & Ways of God” 
in 2 Samuel  

~ March 31st - April 1st ~ 
KBC Women’s Retreat  
“Praying the Lord’s Prayer” 
RSVP with Linda Caraway or  
Church Office

Sunday’s at 3:45pm 
Outreach Worship Service 
at Carriage Inn 

Refugee Services of Texas - 
Donate cleaning and hygiene 
products for the refugees 
residing among us. Donations 
box is in the coffee room.

March 25th - 8:00am  
World Water 5k at  
Houston Sports Park 

April 11th - 6:00pm to 8:00pm  
Ladies Night at the Lear’s 
Nails, yarn, support

Student Ministry

Young Adults

April 9th -  
KBC Fellowship Lunch - 
Please plan on bringing a 
favorite dish, side-dish and 
dessert to share.


